
Ponte Vedra Sharks Booster Club 
Meeting Minutes 
Feb 1, 2021 via Zoom 
 
Call to order by Molly James at 7:01 
 
Roll call and introductions:   
Molly James – President, General Boosters 
Stephanie Cills – Secretary, General Boosters 
Jeff Mabe – Treasurer, General Boosters & Girls Soccer 
John Ward – Vice President 
Eric Frank – Athletic Director 
Amy Pattison – Past President 
John Lazzara – Past President 
Dipak Rajhansa – Girls Volleyball 
Kim McCarthy – Cheerleading 
Susan Kelly – Boys Basketball 
Susanne Gainer – Track & Field 
Pauline Wagner – Track & Field 
Susan Brice – Fundraising 
Susan Reeves – Dance 
Scott Darnell – Girls Lacrosse 
Sherbrooke Balser – Girls Basketball 
Nick Stam - Tennis 
Tom West – Boys Lacrosse Coach 
Dr. Kehoe – Tennis Coach 
 
Officer Reports: 
 
PRESIDENT – The spring sports team fees and booster membership packages are up on the 
PVSBC website.  Molly reported that the PVSBC Board will be meeting on Feb. 5th.  
 
TREASURER –  
 
Financial Report Summary 

General Boosters Balance as of Feb 1, 2021 – 89,504. 
 

• The final checks have been written from Regions Bank.  Once the checks have cleared, 
the Regions Bank accounts will be closed and all of PVSBC banking will be with Wells 
Fargo. 

• Colleen Wise, the new Girls Treasurer has completed her transition into the role and 
Mary D’errico has “retired”.  Jeff thanked Mary for her many years as the girls’ 
treasurer. 



 
Director Reports: 
 
ATHLETIC DIRECTOR – Eric thanked Dr. Kehoe and Tom West for attending the meeting.   
 
Eric asked that the liaisons encourage their athlete’s parents to pay the athletic registration fee 
for the spring via School Pay.   
 
Athletic Signing Day is Wednesday, Feb 3rd at 4:00 in the PVHS Stadium.  PVHS will most likely 
host another signing day in April for those that sign this winter or spring.   
 
PVHS has hired a new football coach, Steve Price.  He has 20+ years of coaching experience.  
Steve held a Zoom meeting last week to introduce himself with more than 60 people in 
attendance.  Steve will also be the coach for the boys weightlifting program. 
 
Eric reiterated that student athletes should advocate for themselves with their coach first 
before having their parents reach out to the coach or the athletic director. 
 
Eric is finalizing the criteria for the Baker’s Sports Scholarship.  Baker’s is awarding two 
$2,500.00 scholarships to 2 student athletes; 1 female & 1 male.  Once the scholarship 
application is complete, Eric will e-mail the application to the coaches for them to share with 
their athletes.  It will also be available on SharkBytes and Naviance. 
 
Amy Pattison discussed the Zander Laurin Pirgousis Scholarship.  She is finalizing the details of 
the scholarship application with Zander’s parents.  PVSBC awards one $2,500 scholarship which 
is matched by Zander’s parents for another $2,500.00 scholarship.  It was agreed that the 
scholarships would go to the two best applicants regardless of gender.  The application should 
be ready in mid-February. 
 
MEMBERSHIP – Sharon reported that we have 473 Booster members. 
 
FUNDRAISING – Susan thanked the liaisons for completing the survey about the plaques.  Susan 
will soon begin marketing to teams and local businesses.  Susan reviewed the pricing for the 
plaques. 
 
Sports liaisons shared highlights from their seasons. 
 
The next General Booster Meeting will be held on March 1, 2021 at 7:00PM via Zoom. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:58. 


